
From: Deirdre Des Jardins <ddj@cah2oresearch.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 10:47 AM 
To: Brandt, Stephen B. <brandt.disb@gmail.com>; Delta Council ISB 
<DeltaCouncilISB@deltacouncil.ca.gov> 
 

Subject: Blog post: Discussion of Delta ISB situation at June 24, 2021 DSC 
meeting 

Dear Delta Independent Science Board Chair and members, 

At the June 24, 2021 Delta Stewardship Council meeting, the Council members expressed very strong 
concern about the Delta ISB's situation, and strong support of legislative efforts to restore your 
compensation. I've transcribed some of their remarks on our blog at 

Legislation to save the Delta Independent Science Board under 
negotiation 

https://cah2oresearch.com/2021/06/29/legislation-to-save-the-delta-independent-science-board-
under-negotiation/ 

-- 

Deirdre Des Jardins 
California Water Research 

 
831 566-6320 
cah2oresearch.com 
twitter: @flowinguphill 
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